
 

 

 

Remuera Primary School 
 

Class Placement 2022 

Teacher: Miss Beth 

Email: bethh@rps.school.nz  

Classroom: 2A 

Year Level: 1 

First week: In the first few weeks, we will be doing lots of “getting to know you” activities. I am 

looking forward to learning about the different families and cultures in the class. It would be 

lovely to have some family photos for these activities. Please send them to me via email or 

bring them to class.  

School starts on 3rd February, at 8:55am. Please be at school by no later than 8:45am. You 

can report directly to our class. 

Stationery:   

Your stationery will be prepared for you and will be delivered to your classroom once 

payment has been received.  Donation and School Activity notices are attached to this 

email.  A copy is available from the Office.  You will also require a hat, water bottle and 

sunblock. Kindly label all personal belongings legibly, thank you! 

Your teacher …….. 

Kia Ora Class! 

 

My name is Miss Beth and I’ll be your teacher for 2022! I am excited to be a part of your 

journey at Remuera Primary School and hope that we can learn and grow together. This is 

such an exciting time for you and your family and I look forward to getting to know you all.  

 

About me: 

I have lived in 3 different countries; England, Australia, and New Zealand. I love learning and 

have spent over 6 years studying various subjects such as musical theatre, primary school 

teaching, Montessori education, and psychology. When I’m not at school I love to exercise, 

travel and hike.  
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